
EAR Committee 

From: 	 michelle@paiamercantile.com  
Sent: 	 Thursday, October 27, 2016 5:46 PM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Cc: 	 PAIA Town 
Subject: 	 Bill EAR 36 

Aloha, my name is Jonni Earl. I am a merchant in Paia with two store locations. I am in support of Bill 
EAR 36 because it is a self-funding mechanism that can help pay for services we as businesses all need 
and use, such as trash removal, maintenance of public walkways and parking lots, family friendly 
town events, etc. Many SIDTs exist throughout the US, and here in Hawaii. We would like to be added to 
this list. 

Please consider approving this Bill and giving our town of Paia an opportunity for self-improvement. Paia 
has come a long ways and continues to gain popularity among tourists and local residents. We are proud 
of our town and shops and would like to continue adding to the appeal of the North Shore. 

Mahalo Nui Loa, 

Jonni & Michelle Earl 
Paia Mercantile 
Mermaid Inn 


